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SEMESTER 1 - TERM 2: 10/06/16 

Camooweal Connect  
Phone: (07) 4748 2127   Web: www.camooweass.eq.edu.au 
Fax: (07) 4748 2144   Email: principal@camooweal.eq.edu.au 
     Facebook:  Camooweal State School 

From the Principal 

Welcome Everyone to the final two weeks of term two.  It has certainly been quite busy at the school and will continue 

to be in the final weeks. 

Teachers away Monday/Tuesday 

Ms Taylor and Mr Hayes are away Monday and Tuesday next week.  They are being released to work with other 
teachers in our cluster schools for planning and moderation.  During this planning time, teachers work on developing 
and further improving unit plans and assessments for use in term three.  The focus of these planning days is on our 

English units.   

For each Australian Curriculum subject are, there is an achievement standard for each year level.  These standards 
outline the knowledge, understanding and skills that students should demonstrate at that year level.  Moderation is a 
process by which teachers engage in a professional dialogue about how evidence in student work demonstrates at, 
above or below the Achievement Curriculum standard for the year level.  Processes for moderation occur within the 
school to assist teachers in not only making judgements on student learning, but also to further inform planning, teach-
ing and assessment.  A main focus of moderation is consistency, to ensure that teacher judgements on student work 

are comparable across the year level. 

Mount Isa Show Holiday  

Please be aware that next Friday 17th June is the Mount Isa show holiday.  

Border Sports 

Our annual border sports is on Thursday 23rd June.  This event is being held in Mount Isa at Sunset Oval. 

Semester One Report Cards 

Semester One Report Cards will be sent home Monday 20th June.   These reports may be followed up with a possible 

parent teacher interview later in term three.  Please be aware that parents may see a teacher at any time about their 

childôs progress.    

 



 

 2 

 

Vaunessa Parker 
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LOST AND FOUND  

 

These keys have been found in the 
school grounds this week.  

 

If  they are yours, please see Sarah in 
the Admin Office.  

 

They will need to be collected from the 
School.  
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P-2 NEWS 

We have been very busy in the P ï 2 class, getting our 

assessments finished.  

In Science we put in an awesome effort constructing dif-

ferent objects to demonstrate our understanding of mate-

rials and their properties. We had to design, construct, 

test and evaluate our object. The Preppies made wind 

ornaments, the Year 1 class made boats and the Year 2 

students had to design a lunchbox. There were some cre-

ative ideas and successful outcomes. One of the most 

important understandings we developed from this was 

that ñitôs ok for something not to work outòé thatôs what 

SCIENCE is about!!! The learning comes from looking at 

what doesnôt work now and thinking of different ways to 

approach a task so that it might work next timeé and we 

saw some very determined students doing just that. They 

overcame their initial disappointment and kept a positive 

attitude and you know what? They worked out how to fix 

the problem! Great job! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stavros did a super job threading shells, straws, beads 

and foil and a tin to create his wind ornamenté but his 

knots joining the string onto his hanging stick kept coming 

undone! Oh no! Did Stavros give up? NO!! He asked Miss 

Taylor to help and they finished the job off as a team. 

Good idea, Stavros! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amyôs boat sank the first time she tried floating ité did 

she give up? NO!! Amy removed the flag she originally 

had on it and it had much better balance and it worked 

perfectly! Great work, Amy! 

 

Manoah and Sheldon put a huge effort into creating their 
lunch boxes, including making a waterproof interior. Shel-
don had a bit of trouble when it came to testing if his 
lunchbox was waterproofé the paint started melting on 
the plastic! Did Sheldon give up? NO!! He just reflected 
on the problem and said ñNext time I just wonôt put paint 
insideéò Great attitude, Sheldon! Thatôs how a learner 

thinks! 

We were really proud of all the hard work and the best bit 

is we had fun along the way! 

We have stepped up our modelled reading sessions each 
day. Each morning our Red, Yellow and Green group 
work with me to read a big book together. We find letters, 
words and punctuation we know and as we read aloud 
together we work on our expression and fluency. This 
fortnight we have added an extra dimension, responding 
to the text by writing in our special reading books. We 
might create lists of words that rhyme with a word we 
found or create a ñword familyò web. We are seeing real 
results from the different strategies we squeeze into our 
literacy program, and I am looking forward to seeing our 

individual gains in our upcoming PM reading tests. 

It has been another great fortnighté hold onto your hats 

because we are about to finish another term! Only two 

weeks to go- and that includes the Mount Isa Show AND 

BORDER SPORTS!!! Gooooo Camooweal!! 

 

 

 

Until next time- Miss Taylor & Miss Thelma  


